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October 2013 PAMV Marketing Report
for the November 2nd Board Meeting
Nigel Endersby, Marketing VP
 
 
Marketing
The Cabaret marketing flier was printed and mailed.  
 
The place mat for Cabaret will have advertising on it.  All but one of the spots has been sold to advertisers at $25 per ad.  The ads will be roughly the size of a business card.  

The marketing VP recommends that we at least double the cost of these ads for Cabaret next year.   
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